HB 1282 -- Conservation Violation Code and Point System
Sponsor: Houghton

This bill requires, by no later than January 1, 2013, the
Department of Conservation to provide a copy of its current
violation code and point system list to every applicant for and
licensee with a department-issued hunting, trapping, or fishing
license or permit. The department must also make the code and
list available to the public on the department’s website. The
department must also notify any licensee who has points assessed
against his or her license regarding the imposition of the
points. After January 1, 2013, the department may not
temporarily or permanently revoke a hunting, trapping, or fishing
license or permit based on an accumulation of points unless the
department has met these requirements. The department must
reimburse any licensee whose license was temporarily or
permanently revoked in violation of these requirements in an
amount equal to three times the original license fee.
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